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Grunau Company is the proud recipient of 
AGC’s Safety Excellence award and the 
commemorative plaque is hanging in our Team 
Training Room.  The Associated General 
Contractors of Wisconsin recognized Grunau 
for pursuing and achieving excellence in 
construction safety for 2013, based on year-
end safety statistics. 
 
This award, once again, shows Grunau’s 
commitment to safety for all of its employees 
and jobsites. 

 


